

1974 Tornado Remembrance

Please use this form to complete your submission to the 1974 Tornado Remembrance Project. Feel free to use extra sheets. Photographs are also welcome. Mail your completed form to Duggan Library Archives, 121 Scenic Drive, Hanover, IN 47243 or email a scanned copy to archives@hanover.edu.

Name: DEBBE WISNEL BUNDEL Class Year: 1978
Connection to the College:
ALUM

Please share your memories of April 3, 1974.

Tell us whatever you'd like at whatever length you'd like. Feel free to share stories of the impact of the tornado weeks and months after the event.

I denover was the only school to which I had applied, and while I remember april 3rd N N day of herry rain (aut side of Concurati), and the deva station in Xenia, I was unaware of the damage to Edward's compus. It was later that spring when the callege sent me a letter telling of the extensive dringe to the compus - and stiting that sold classes would indeed resume in the fall. Stategul that it all worked out since my years at 44.C. were hoppy ones, full of good menoues 1